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Information Report STURGEON PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

DATE:  September 28, 2022 

TO: Board of Trustees 

FROM:  Shawna Warren, Superintendent 

ORIGINATOR: Jonathan Konrad, Deputy Superintendent 
Sherri Devolder, Principal, Sturgeon Composite High School 

GOVERNANCE POLICY:  Policy 910 – School Resource Officer 

ADDITIONAL REFERENCE: Education Act: Sections 31, 33 

SUBJECT: School Resource Officer Sturgeon Composite High School – Update 

PURPOSE: 

For information. 

BACKGROUND: 

As per Policy 910 – School Resource Officer, Sturgeon Public School Division is part of a triparty School 
Resource Officer Agreement with Greater St. Albert Roman Catholic Separate School Division and the 
Town of Morinville. 

The current School Resource Officer, Constable Teo O’Donnell, is on a parental-related leave and 
will be away for the 2022 – 2023 school year. It is expected that Constable O’Donnell will return to 
this position full-time for the 2023 – 2024 school year.   

It was confirmed by the Morinville RCMP, Detachment Commander, Staff Sargent Chris Palfy, that for 
the 2022 – 2023 school year, two Officers will be deployed for this role.  Each occupying the position 
for ½ of the school year (Semester 1 or 2).  For Semester 1, the role will be filled by Constable Simon-
Pierre Lajoie, who has already reached out to Sturgeon Composite High School and met with their 
Administration team. For Semester 2, the role will be filled by Constable Erynne Lafayette. 

Administration is prepared to respond to questions at the September 28, 2022, Public Board meeting. 

ATTACHMENT(S): 

1. Not applicable.

https://www.sturgeon.ab.ca/board/procedures/4598



